
 
 

On Friday October 27th, Take 150 celebrated Halloween in style!!  As you will see from 
the pictures below, the kids had a blast!  You can see more on our Bulletin Board at St. 

Andrew’s.  Our thanks to organizers and helpers Inge, Craig, Pat, Duane, Lynn, Shona, Carl, 
Rhonda, Annika, Braeden, Kaitlyn, Josh and Willa.  We are blessed with organizers and 

helpers at St. Andrew’s!!  Thank you all!!!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


